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Dear Don: 

SALT LAKE CITY 84112 

March 13, 1973 

I am delighted to hear that your physical condition is improving. 
That's al ways encouraging, to say nothing of the increased strength and 
resilience you will feel. I envy you the trip to Arizona and Baja, California. 

I will retain the paper by Tixier, whom I have already written 
about participating in the modular series. He has not yet responded. 

Sincerely, 

JDJ:tl 


